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Comments: I am writing to support an expedited withdrawal of the Pactola/Rapid Creek Watershed.  Clean water

will become increasingly important as climate warming reduces surface water and significantly increases the

importance of such regions.

 

Such sources are critical to wildlife as well as varied human interests/requirements .  Any activity which puts this

significant resource at risk for shortsighted limited economic gain is completely irresponsible management.

 

I would like to encourage the Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal Proposal to the Secretary of The Interior.


